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Date: 2/1/2011 10:03:44 AM 
From : "Ronald M Atlas" rmatlaOl@gwise.louisville.ed u 
To : "Lynne.Stamps@bp.com" Lynne.Stamps@bp.com 
Subject : Fwd: January invoice 
Attachment : BP Time sheet Jan 2 011 .pdf;Atlas BP January travel 
receipts. pd f; 

Lynne 

I have been informed to include you on invoices. Please confirm receipt and let me know if this 
should also be sent to anyone else. Copies have been sent to Jean Martin at BP and Brian Israel and 
Joseph Kakesh at Arnold and Porter. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Atlas 

>>> Ronald M Atlas 1/31/2011 2:50 PM>>> 
Dear Mr. Palmer 

Attached please find my invoice for work done during January 2011 on 
matters relating to the MC252 incident. Note that there were multiple 
trips involved this month. Receipts for the travel expenses are 
included as a separate file. 

Ronald Atlas 
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Date : 2/1/2011 5: 51:02 PM 
From: "Alanis, Christine" Christine.Alanis@bp.com 
To: "Atlas, Ronald M" rmatla01 @gwise.louisville.ed u 
Subject : RE: January invoice 

Dr. Atlas, 

I apologize for the confusion. I have been working, for a couple of 
months, on asking all vendors to submit invoices via regular mail. 

If the MC252 matter pertains to NRD/NRDA, please address the invoices to 
Jean Martin: 

BP Amoco Production Company 
Attn: Jean A Martin 
501 Westlake Park Blvd, MC 16.184 
Houston, Texas 77079 

If there are invoices that you know pertain to MC252 and do not pertain 
to NRD/NRDA, they probably should be sent to Steve Palmer, his mailing 
address is: 

BP Amoco Production Company 
Attn: Stephen A Palmer 
501 Westlake Park Blvd, MC 16.190 
Houston, Texas 77079 

If you are not sure who the invoice should be mailed to, please let me 
know and I can assist in determining who the proper Responsible Attorney 
is. 

Thanks again, 
Christine Alanis 

Assistant to Robert L Stout Jr, Stephen A Palmer & Jean A Martin 
Phone: 281 366 7042 I Fax: 281 366 7578 I email: christine.alanis@bp.com 
<mailto:christine.alanis@,bp.com> 
BP America Inc. I HSSE Legal I 501 Westlake Park Blvd. I Houston, TX 
770791 USA 

-----Original Message-----
From: Ronald M Atlas [mailto r.atlas@louisville.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 9:40 AM 
To: Alanis, Christine 
Subject: RE: January invoice 

Thank you ... 

I have been submitting my invoices via email with copies to Jean Martin, 
Brian Israel and Joe Kakesh. Invoice 1-11 was submitted yesterday. Joe 
Kaklesh told me earlier today to send a copy to Lynne Stamps who in 
turn informed me that she was forwarding the invoice to you. Email is a 
bit more efficient for me but I am happy to follow your direction and to 
send invoices via mail to Mr. Palmer in the future if that will avoid 
confusion. 

Sincerely, 
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Ron Atlas 

>>> "Alanis, Christine" <Christine.Alanis@bp.com> 2/1/2011 10:31 AM 
>>> 
Dr. Atlas, 
It is my understanding that you have already submitted Invoice No. 
1-11 
- $48,511.50, via email, to Steve Palmer (which has already been 
approved). In an effort to avoid confusion and duplication of payment, 
in the future, may I ask that you please submit your invoices via 
regular mail or Fed Ex to the address shown below, this will aid in 
processing the invoices more efficiently. 

BP Exploration & Production Inc 
Attn: Stephen A Palmer 
501 Westlake Park Blvd, MC 16. 190 
Houston, Texas 77079 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards, 
Christine Alanis 

Assistant to Stephen A Palmer - Managing Attorney 
Phone: 281 366 7042 j Fax: 281 366 7578 [ email: 
christine.alanis@bp.com 
<mail to: ch risti ne. alanis@bp.com> 
BP America Inc. [ HSSE Legal [ 501 Westlake Park Blvd. I Houston, TX 
77079 [ USA 

-----Original Message-----
From: Stamps, Lynne (KELLY SERVICES) 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 9:19 AM 
To: r.atlas@louisville.edu 
Cc: Alanis, Christine 
Subject: FW: January invoice 

Dr. Atlas, 

J am no longer supporting this group and future invoices should be sent 
to Christine.Alanis@bp.com. I am copying her on this email so she can 
process the attached invoices so there should be no need to resend them. 

Sincerely, 
Lynne Stamps 

Lynne Stamps (Kelly Services) 
Contract Administrative Assistant 
BP Legal, GC&E 
501 Westlake Park Blvd 
WLl 17.114 
Houston, TX 77079 
281.366.8040 
Lynne.Stamps@bp.com 
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-----Original Message-----
From: Ronald M Atlas [mailto r.atlas@,louisvil1e.edu] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 9:04 AM 
To: Stamps, Lynne (KELLY SERVICES) 
Subject: Fwd: January invoice 

Lynne 

I have been informed to include you on invoices. Please confirm receipt 
and let me know if this should also be sent to anyone else. 
Copies have been sent to Jean Martin at BP and Brian Israel and Joseph 
Kakesb at Arnold and Porter. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Atlas 

>>> Ronald M Atlas 1/31/2011 2:50 PM>>> 
Dear Mr. Palmer 

Attached please find my invoice for work done during January 2011 on 
matters relating to the MC252 incident. Note that there were multiple 
trips involved this month. Receipts for the travel expenses are 
included as a separate file. 

Ronald Atlas 




